
 

 

                                                                                                                                             

HIGH STREET PRIMARY 
High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s), 
                    

As you already know, after receiving your invitation from Josanne, Year 5 will be 

taking part in a celebration of their learning with Widening Horizons on Tuesday 11
th

 

July at the Plymouth School of Creative Arts.  

 

Please be aware that the invitation already sent home is for you, as parents, and not 

the children. Your child needs to come into school as normal at 8.45am wearing their 

school uniform, and we will make our way to the Plymouth School of Creative Arts 

from school.  

 

The ceremony will take place between 9.30-11.30am, meaning that we will arrive 

back at school in time for lunch as normal. 

 

We would love to see as many of you there as possible and I know it would mean a lot 

to the children if you are able to attend. If you would like to come, please could you 

register your interest by returning the invitation reply slip to me by Friday. 

 

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to come and speak with me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hedger 

 

 

 
 

 


